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 ฺุู This Week's News!  ฺุู 

 
This week in Drawing Club, we enjoyed the story Little Red and the Very Hungry Lion. We had so much fun 
talking about the characters, thinking of our own ideas, and drawing pictures to go with the story.  We also 

made our own lion masks, which were lots of fun to decorate and pretend to be the very hungry lion! 
 
In phonics, we have been learning new GPCs. So far we know: s, a, t, p, i, n, m, d. We are starting to blend 
these sounds together to read little words like sat, pin and map. 

 
In maths, we have been practising subitising – spotting how many objects there are without counting 

them. We played games to help us get quicker at recognising small amounts. 
 

In PE, we played games that helped us with our coordination and listening skills. We are learning to move 
carefully, listen closely and follow instructions while having lots of fun. 

 
In RE, we have been learning about Harvest. We listened to the story The Little Red Hen and then had a go 

at making our own bread – it smelled and tasted delicious! 

AWARDS 

Every week, the staff look out for those children who are just that little bit extra special 
in the current week to award them one of our Achievers Certificates. It might be for lots 
of effort, fantastic presentation, super learning behaviour, lovely manners, being extra 
helpful or just that bit more determined than the others to finish their work accurately. 

They might just be an outstanding all-rounder. 
 

 This week, our awards go to 
 

                                Achievers 

                             Freya 

                             Lily P 

Reminders 

Water Bottles 

Please remember: All children need to bring a water bottle to use throughout the school day. Juice is only 
permitted at lunchtime. If your child forgets their water bottle, we will provide them with water. 

Book Bags 
Please send book bags back on Thursday so we can change the books and have them ready for the 
children to take home on Friday. Thank you for your support with this. 

Homework 
Letter formation sheets should also be returned on Thursday, along with your child’s library book.  

 


